
 

    

     

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

  June 24th, 2021 
 

 President Peggy started the meeting by passing the gavel on to Kathleen Overbaugh. 
 It was then announced that Mike Jimenez will be the new treasurer and Peggy Haine will 

become the new secretary. 
 Peggy then asked the club for $300 to replace 3 trees that didn’t make it through the 

winter and the club approved. 
 Mary G-S had Shelly report on the teams we had so far for the golf tournament, and we 

now have 10 teams. We now have a “Splash” page on our website advertising the golf 
tournament. 

 Angel reported that she went around Trumansburg downtown and was able to secure 
many prizes. 

 Peggy has volunteered to sit at the Shursave the last week of June and July 4th week to 
sell tickets for the golf ball drop. She will be there from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. and 4-6. 
If you would like to help sell tickets, you can come at any of those times to help Peggy 
out. 

 Kathleen would like to see what we will need for holding a hybrid club and appointed 
Zoren and Tom to look in it. 

 We had only one grant application and that was from the Fire Company so we will be 
awarding them $1500 to buy two wet suits. 

 The meeting ended at 8:00. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Dollars outstanding balance so far…. 
Ben Guthrie $13 

Angel Stillions $6 

           
 
 

Members Absent 

Mark Baumann, Joseph Barrett, Mary 

Bouchard, Jane Broadfield, Ben Guthrie, 

Bill Overbaugh, Darlynne Overbaugh, 

Durand Van Doren and Frank Zgola. 

 

 

Members Present 
Shelly Bullock, Zoren Bullock, Neil DeRaiche, 

Dennis Guy-Sell, Mary Guy-Sell, Peggy Haine, 

Cindy Kain, Michael Jimenez, Joan Munich, 

Kathleen Overbaugh, Tom Overbaugh, and 

Angel Stillions 

57% 



 

 
 

HAPPY DOLLARS 

 
 

$2 from Peggy for seeing apples on her trees and it being a gorgeous day. 

$1 from Kathleen for being delighted to take over as President. 

$2 from Neil for Kathleen as President and the graduating class of 2021. 

$10 from Mary Guy-Sell for thanking Peggy for being President and 

thanking everyone else for all their help. 

$1 from Mike for having a successful BBQ. 

$2 from Tom for Kathleen as President and Angel for her hard work at 

getting prizes. 

$1 from Shelly for her last day of school. 

$1 from Cindy for dropping the “D” from her title and now being District 

Governor Nominee. 

$1 from Zoren for so many females in Leadership rolls in our club. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

None at this time 

 

 

 

 

 

Chicken BBQ Dates 

Saturday, July 17th 

Saturday, August 21st 

Saturday, September 18th 

Saturday, October 16th 

Tuesday, November 2nd (Election Day) 

 

 

Friday, July 9th  



 

Golf Tournament                         

 

             

 



 

   
 

 

 


